The Barnstormer, August 2014

The official publication of the Burlington Alamance Radio Kontrol Society.

The business meeting is held every third Tuesday of each month unless rescheduled.

Our website http://www.barksrc.com

Webmaster Steve Harper Newsletter Mike Smithson

Barks Officers for 2013

President	Chris Philipps, 244 Hillside Dairy Rd., Pittsboro N.C. 27312	919-428-1215
Vice President	Steve Harper, 3505 Stanton Ct., Graham N.C. 27253	336-266-4317
Senior Advisor	John Ferrell, 6241 Phillippi Rd., Julian N.C. 27283	336-685-9606
Secretary	Mike Smithson 1658 McCray Rd., Burlington N.C. 27217	336-228-1698
Treasurer	Allen Parsons 511 Linden Court Hillsboro N.C. 27278	91 9-251-98 51

June 21st Notes

Meeting called to order 10:04a.m.

Attendance: Randy Gaddy, Eddie Haith, Ben Brown, Jim Murray, Allen Parsons, Steve Harper, Chris Philipps, Tim Dineen, Jerry Brown.

Treasurers report and minutes were approved as presented.

Old Business

Discussed future of Copperhead field.

New Business

No new business

Meeting adjourned at 10:30 A.M.

Next meeting at snow camp field August 16th

From 185

Take exit 147 then head south on Main Street. At 1.4 miles bear right onto Hwy 87. Go 7 miles and turn right on Lindley Mill Rd.. Go 5.3 miles and turn right on Major Hill Rd.. Field is approximately 1 mile on the right.

As you guys are aware, Steve Harper has been trying to coordinate with the club members to try and liquidate some models and other stuff from the Martin Estate. We would like to take a few moment at our next meeting to discuss how we should go about doing this.

We would also like to have the members that fly at the Copperhead field join us at the next meeting. Your input is vital to the sites survival.

It's that time of the year to place the swap meet ad with the AMA. We need to confirm that we can get the Fairchild Community Center the 4th Saturday in January and then reserve it and pay for it too. Do we still want to have the same work responsibilities where Chris is the swap meet phone contact, Steve handles the website interface, Steve and Allen track table reservations and assignments, Mike and Allen handle vendors Friday evening and Saturday morning, and other volunteers handle the raffle table, admission, parking, etc.? Do we want to create a volunteer sign-up list again?